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Gender Pay Gap (GPG) Toolkit & Roadshows 

The Ministry continues to collaborate with businesses to promote the Gender Pay Gap (GPG) 
programme and roadshows. 

The Wellington roadshow, in partnership with Westpac, was fully subscribed several days in advance, 
and had approximately 80 attendees. The Auckland roadshow on 20 March has already reached full 
capacity, and we have set up a waitlist. This event, hosted by Deloitte in partnership with the 
Technology Users Association of New Zealand (TUANZ), has been predominantly promoted through 
TUANZ members and networks. 

In Auckland, there is a high interest in GPG-related events. On the same day as the roadshow, the 
Business Chamber will host a roundtable discussion with you, followed by meeting with six 
businesses. We will provide your office with details on these events early next week.  

Information collected from 19 attendees who completed the survey, which was promoted through the 
QR code at the event has told us that:   

• 17 were aware of the gender pay gap toolkit 

• 2 were not aware (1 public sector, 1 not-for-profit) 

Organisations calculating their GPG 

• 15 organisations are currently calculating 

•  2 were unsure 

• 2 haven’t but intend to 

When it came to publicly reporting: 

• 10 do report 

• 5 weren’t sure 

• 4 don’t publicly report 

We will continue to run these surveys and collate the data 
 

GPG Survey: Understanding Business Readiness 

Following the launch of the Gender Pay Gap Toolkit, the Ministry is aiming to get a better 
understanding of business awareness and confidence in calculating and addressing their gender pay 
gap. To this end, we have partnered with Strategic Pay to conduct market research, which will provide 
baseline data to help identify barriers to accurate GPG reporting and to understand what 
improvements would be helpful in the toolkit. 

The survey questions have been tested with several key stakeholders (eg Statistics NZ, Charter 
Accountants Australia New Zealand (CAA NZ), Transpower, The Pay Gap Insights Hub, Global 
Women and Business New Zealand). It will be distributed in March to networks such as Strategic 
Pay’s networks, peak bodies, business chambers, and supporting organisations. The results will be 
available in May 2025. 

 

 

 








